From: john galloway

To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Bowmans Creek Wind Farm

Date: Tuesday, 19 December 2023 4:34:49 PM
Dear Sir/ Madam,

As land holders we are highly involved in the proposed Bowmans Creek wind farm project as four turbines are
proposed for our property. We are a Sth generation grazing family and no only too well the ongoing effects of
climate change. The impacts on this project for us as a family are acute, but we are interested and keen to see a
transition away from fossil fuels and its impact on our business and the wider rural sector. We are concerned
that we have only found out about the various meetings about the proposed project through a local newspaper
and have consequently missed these meetings. There has been no letter box drop or notification via email or
calls to inform us or give us time to organise to attend these meetings.

As much as we support the project we feel we have been ignored and or disregarded and have read about the
negative statements from various people that do not represent us or our opinion which hasn’t been sought from
your department.

We have also been subject to threatening unsigned letters re our legal position from the group opposing the
wind turbine project.

We would appreciate to be consulted in advance about future meetings so that we can voice our opinions and
not have others who are opposed to the project speaking on our behalf including our neighbours whom also
seem to be in the dark in this Hebden community.

Kind regards

Ross Clydsdale
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